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Appendix B: Letters to Directly Affected 

Landowners 



  1 

 

 

12 June 2012 

 

Bill Hunt  

Ratanui Farm Ltd 

PO Box 15033 

Otaki Railway  

Hi Bill Hunt, 

 

As someone whose property may be affected by the Peka Peka to Ōtaki section of the Kāpiti 

Expressway, I’d like to invite you to our public open days on the project. This will help us further 

develop measures to manage the environmental effects of the project. 

 

The two public open days will be held at: 

 10am-4pm, Saturday 16 June at the Ōtaki Memorial Hall, Main Street, Otaki  

 2-8pm, Wednesday 20 June at the Te Horo Community Hall, School Road, Te Horo. 

 

You will be able to tell us what you think by filling out feedback forms and sending them back to 

us. You may be interested to know that feedback forms will be available at the open days, or they 

can be found at www.nzta.govt.nz/pp20project. 

 

During the public consultation period, you will be able to tell us what you think by filling out 

feedback forms and sending them back to us. Feedback forms will be available at the open days, 

or they can be found at www.nzta.govt.nz/pp20project. 

 

We welcome your feedback so that we can ensure the expressway delivers the best outcome for 

the community. I encourage you to give us your feedback on our latest proposals so we can add to 

our understanding of what the community wants alongside the broader transport needs of a 

thriving Kāpiti Coast and New Zealand. 

 

If you have any questions on this, please contact NZTA Community and Stakeholder Liaison 

Advisor Rob Addison at 04 894-6403 or Robert.Addison@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rod James 

State Highways Manager - Wellington 
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